
 

Our Medical Practices are Still Open! 

Everyday medical issues don’t take a break during pandemics and it’s very 
important to address any health issues while they’re minor rather than having 
them turn into a more serious situation. 

We are actively evaluating already-scheduled appointments – converting most to 
online video or telephone appointments – and we can do the same with any 
immediate health concerns you or your family members may have. 

Please don’t wait!  Reach out to our office if you need us. We have several 
options to treat you without you having to come into the office. And in the 
instance where we feel it’s vital that you do come into the office, rest assured that 
we have taken every precaution to keep you safe. 

Your provider will decide whether a telephone call, online video visit or in-office 
visit is most appropriate for your situation. Healthcare insurers are now covering 
telemedicine (online video) visits to help you maintain access to care during the 
pandemic. 

 Our Physician Practices are here to support the health and well-being of our 
community during this difficult time. Again, we are eager to meet your needs and 
especially eager to head off any health concerns that have the potential of 
worsening if care is delayed. 

 

We are here for you! 

 

  




